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We’re getting excited for the return of outdoor table tennis next week!

From Monday 29th March in accordance to government’s roadmap out of lockdown, people may play table
tennis on outdoor tables in bubbles of six adults (rule of six), two households which may be more than six
people, or groups of 15 children.

Use our Ping! Table Finder to see where your nearest outdoor table is and get back to playing the game we all
love.

Remember, you will have to bring your own equipment – if you do not already have your own, you can purchase
bats and balls on our Ping! Website here for just £12.50.

Here’s our guidance on how to play safely on outdoor tables:

Players should wipe down the table before and after use with their own antibacterial wipes

A distance of 2m between players and others should be kept at all times

Avoid handshakes or other physical contact
If you are showing coronavirus symptoms, or if you or any of your household are self-isolating, you should
stay at home and not use such facilities

We’d love to see all of your photos of being back playing table tennis safely again so please tag us on social
media and we’ll endeavour to share across our channels!

For our latest coronavirus update please visit here.
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